
 

 

 

Media Statement 

21 February, 2017 

 

Essendon Airport Aircraft Incident  

 

We can confirm the aircraft involved in today’s incident at Essendon Airport was not part of the Royal Flying 

Doctor Service fleet.  

We are shocked and saddened by these events.  

RFDS has dispatched its road ambulance to assist in the emergency.  

“RFDS is offering assistance in this emergency,” RFDS Victoria Chief Executive Scott Chapman.  
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